
 

 

 
31 January 2017 

 
Director Resignation 

 

Collection House Limited (ASX: CLH) today announced that Non-executive Director Lev 

Mizikovsky has tendered his resignation from the Board, effective from the close of 

business on 30 January 2017. 

Mr Mizikovsky has cited his intention to focus his time on the 4 other public company 

directorships in which he has substantial equity interests as the primary reason for his 

resignation. 

 

 
 
For more information please contact: 

Kristine May, Company Secretary 
Email: kristine.may@collectionhouse.com.au  
Ph: (07) 3292 1015 

  

mailto:kristine.may@collectionhouse.com.au


 

 


